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March 28, 2025 
 
 
 
TO:  International Fuel Tax Association, Inc. 
  IFTA Member Jurisdictions & Law Enforcement Agencies 
 
FROM: Lynn Briscoe, Administrator 
  Prorate & Fuel Tax Services 
 
SUBJECT: Washington Untaxed Fuel Station Notice 
 
 
In response to increased questions and reporting errors on Washington’s IFTA tax returns, the 
Department of Licensing, Prorate and Fuel Tax Services (PRFT) has created a public listing of 
known fuel station locations selling fuel without the Washington tax paid before delivery, also 
known as untaxed fuel. The PRFT Untaxed Fuel Station Notice is now available on our website 
and located under the “How to file a return” section. This listing will assist IFTA licensees in 
properly reporting and calculating any fuel taxes owed or refundable when filing their quarterly 
tax returns.  It is based on the information available to the department as of the date of the notice. 
 
Please feel free to disseminate this information within your organization as you deem 
appropriate.  If you have any questions or need further details, please reach out to Mahua 
Majumdar, Motor Carrier Services Program Manager, at mmajumdar@dol.wa.gov. 
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